Association of Terminal Operators, Stevedoring
and Shipping Companies of Micronesia

February 28, 2019

TO: ATOSSCOM Members
FROM: ATOSSCOM President
SUBJECT: 46t Annual Conference

It is my pleasure to inform you that at the recently concluded Executive Committee
Meeting on February 21-22, in Pchnpei, FSM, it was agreed that the next annual
meeting will be held in Guam. The annual meeting is scheduled for July 31 to August 2,
2019.

In addition, the Micronesian Shipping Commission (MSC) has also agreed to the dates
so we will be having joint meetings. This will allow our full membership to maximize
travel and meeting opportunities.

As the hosting port, the Port Authority of Guam (PAG) will be leading the coordination
effort and will be providing information such as registration, lodging and car
accommodations, visitor information, and other conference details. Please do share
your thoughts on possible agenda topics for consideration and coordination.

As alwﬁik you for your support and look forward to meeting you all.

LEE C. CABRERA



